
 

   

PUBLIC 

Closure of Safe Deposit Lockers in HSBC Kuala Lumpur Main 

Branch (KLH) 
 

 

08 July 2021  

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

We wish to inform that Safe Deposit Locker (SDL) at our HSBC Kuala Lumpur Main 

Branch (KLH) on Jalan Lebuh Ampang, Kuala Lumpur will no longer be accessible from 

08 July 2021 onwards.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Relationship Manager or the branch SDL 

team at +603 2075 3243 during banking hours or connect with our Webchat Agents at 

https://www.hsbc.com.my/contact/ for further assistance. 

Thank you 
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